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OB-GYN PAC 

_______________________________________ 

 

A MULTICANDIDATE COMMITTEE OF  

OB-GYNS FOR WOMEN'S HEALTH AND 

THE AMERICAN CONGRESS OF OB-GYNS 

 

 

Mr. Corbin T. Jones 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, DC  20463 

 

Re:  Amended Statement of Organization Filed 07/14/2009 

        FEC I.D. #C00364158 

 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

 

     This responds to your letter dated September 2, 2009 and is submitted in consultation with our legal counsel at 

Arent Fox LLP. 

 

     As discussed in the response to your Request for Additional Information dated July 22, 2009, OB-GYNs for Women's 

Health and the American Congress of Obstetricians and Gynecologists PAC (OB-GYN PAC) has two parent organizations.  The 

amendment to our Statement of Organization electronically filed on July 14, 2009 discloses this information, therefore 

no further action is required. 

 

     We trust the foregoing is responsive to your inquiry of September 2, 2009.  Of course, should you require further 

assistance, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Stacie Miscikowski, Treasurer 

 

      

 


